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Dear Parents/ Carers

Phonics Resources

We would like to provide children with the opportunity to review the sounds they have
learnt in school. We will invite all children to join a new ‘Phonics’ classroom on Google
Classroom. To access these resources, please ensure that you select the ‘EYFS Phonics
classroom’ shown below.
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Every Wednesday, we will upload links to the sounds for you to access with your child
throughout the week. These links will be changed and updated every Wednesday. The links
will be particularly beneficial to children who are revising single sounds and learning to
blend.

Home Reading
In addition to the links that are uploaded onto Google Classroom weekly, children will

either receive a book for pleasure (for you to read to them) or a book from our reading
scheme/sound blending book which the child should read to you.

If your child comes home with paper ditties, these will be changed on a Friday. The ditties
are the texts that they have read in their phonics sessions through the week. Your child
should return these to school the following Friday. To complete the ditty your child needs
to...

- Say the sounds at the top of the sheet in and out of order.

- ‘Fred talk’ and blend the green words

- Read the red words (if there are any)

- Read the sentences.

Please do not worry about the question and ‘hold a sentence’ at this time.

If your child is on RWI books then these will be changed on a 3 day cycle, in line with the
phonics and reading sessions in school. These books will need to be in your child’s book
bag every day as these will be changed on different days each week.

If you do have any books at home (including the blending books), please could you return
these to school. Please ensure that you write in the yellow reading record when a book has
been read and that no other school books are written on. If you have any questions, then
please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Many Thanks for your continued support.
The EYFS Team
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